
 

 

Be Part of the 2019 Rural Communities  

Water Managers Leadership Institute 

SELF-HELP ENTERPRISES INVITES COMMUNITY WATER BOARD MEMBERS AND STAFF, 

WATER LEADERS AND RESIDENTS FROM RURAL COMMUNITIES TO APPLY!  

The Rural Communities Water Managers Leadership Institute will consist of trainings, workshops, and  

an educational tour focused on building and maintaining long-term water management expertise in rural  

communities. The six-month program will focus on topics including, but not limited to: 
 

 Local and Regional Community Water Uses, Challenges, and Solutions 

 California Water Management and Planning Programs including, Water Management Agencies, 

Laws and Regulations 

 Effective Community Participation in Water Management and Planning 

 Available Funding and Financing  

 Educational Water Tour  

 Sustaining Community Participation in Water Management and Planning, Building Community 

Networks and Recruiting/Building New Community Leaders  

 

Why Participate: 

 Water Planning is Important to Ensuring that Water Sources are Available Over the Long-term and 

During Drought Periods — Ensure your Community’s Water Needs are Known/Represented  

 Gain New Skills and Tools Necessary to Improve your Participation in Water Management and  

      Planning 

 Network with other Communities Facing Similar Water Challenges  
 

Schedule: March 2019 – August 2019 (sessions will be held one Saturday per month)  
 

Location: Self-Help Enterprises 8445 W. Elowin Court Visalia, CA 93291 

If you are interested in participating in the 2019 Leadership Institute, please apply today at  
http://bit.ly/RCWMLI2019 or complete and return an application.   

You may also contact Eva Dominguez at EvaD@SelfHelpEnterprises.org  
or (559) 802-1634 to sign up or for more information. 

This Leadership Institute is offered for free to interested participants. Funding for the institute is provided by the Central 
Valley Community Foundation and the United States Department of Agriculture. Additional funding for this project has 
been provided from the Water Quality, Supply, and Infrastructure Improvement Act of 2014 and through an agreement 

with the State Department of Water Resources.  

http://bit.ly/RCWMLI2019
mailto:evad@selfhelpenterprises.org

